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Dear Parent and Student 
 

Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Willow Griffin 7C Leon Norbron 7C Oliver Stanton 7S 

Renosh Thayaruban 7T   
 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits:  
Caiden Nutland 9C Wilf Trewick 9T Ami Clarke 11S 

James Seymour 11S Elijah Coulthard 12T Joshua Hurst 12T 
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Silver Merit Award: 
Beatrice Bennison 7T Myla Pick 7T India Elsom 8C 

Seerat Gaddu 8C Ava Jeacock 8C Holly Reeson 8C 

Barnaby Wood 8C Royal Eleto-Temple 8S Enola Mawer 8S 
 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits:  
Ashir Ali 9S Cody Bloodworth 9T William Sumner-Wilson 9T 

Maisie Gretton 10S Oliver Mowbray 11C Callum Smith 11C 

Shrika Danda 11T Holly Powell 11T Frederick Chapman 12S 

Evelyn Green 12S   
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Bella Bailey 7C Sophie Foster 7C Hannah Aicken 7S 

Eliza Evison 7S Tanisha Parekh 8C Joey Sun 8S 
 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits:  
Alexandra McConville 9C Sarah-Jayne Carpenter 9S Isla Willows 9S   

 

• The following pupils who have attained Departmental Subject Colours: 
Business (Applied) Victoria Archer 13S  

English Language Sophie Wyman 13S  
 

• Dominic Mclaughlin 8S who with his swimming team achieved a Gold Medal in the 4 x 50m U13 freestyle relay 
race at Lincolnshire County Swimming Championships 2024. 

 

Y8 Parents’ and Options Evening is on Thursday 1 February from 4.30 to 7.30 pm, an appointment sheet is 
attached for completion and has been distributed to students in school. 
 

A reminder, that the last Saturday School for this half term is this Saturday 3 February, with sessions resuming 
after the half term break.  It is really encouraging to see so many of our and JSTC students participate. 
 

Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 

Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 

30 January 2024 

 

Well done 

Dominic! 


